
 

 

 



Who will be teaching my child from September?  We are interviewing for our new Assistant Head next 

week and will be confirming the teacher for each class thereafter.  Details of your child’s class and 

teacher will be sent out with your child’s report by Friday, 10th July. 

Will my child be with some of her friends?  Will my child be mixed with a new intake of year 1 and   

staying within the same group and class teacher or moving to just class of year 2?   We will keep 

current groups together as much as possible.  Some pupils may stay with their current class teacher 

but most will not.  However, we will try to ensure a familiar adult will in be each group if we can. 

Why would you change the school structure when your academy school in Bodmin (St Petroc’s) have 

changed back to the standard structure and said how sorry they are to the parents as it clearly  

didn’t work.  Due to the number of children in each year group at Bishop Bronescombe (approx. 45), 

we have always had to have some mixed age classes.  We are reverting back to a combination of     

single and mixed-age classes, which is as close to the ‘standard’ structure as we can provide with the 

number of classrooms, teachers and pupils.  This model is one we are very familiar with and has been 

in place in previous years. 

Will there be an option of settling in sessions? We will have to wait for further guidance from the 

DfE before being able to make a decision on this. 

Will you adjust the curriculum to support those children that haven’t been in school for a long time?  

We are using what we know has worked with children that have already returned, alongside other 

research and guidance, to form a ‘recovery curriculum’ that meets the needs of all children.  This will 

recognise the many losses children have encountered and aim to support children to rebuild              

relationships, reconnect with school community life and address gaps in learning.   







 

 




